
14 February 2023

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whanau,

UPDATE: Return to school for ALL students

Following this week's cyclone and school closure, I am pleased to advise that following safety checks

Conifer Grove School will be open from tomorrow, Wednesday 15th February.

Important Reminders:

● As we are still experiencing some after e�ects of Cyclone Gabrielle please take extra care on the
roads around our school, children can often be unpredictable.

● Use pedestrian crossings and pedestrian entrances when entering the school.
● School driveways are for sta� cars only and ARE NOT walking entrances.
● Do not park on the opposite side of Evanda Cres and let children run across the road, this is not

safe.
● School gates open at 8:15am, students entering school grounds will not be supervised and may not

enter classrooms until 8:30am.  Should you require supervision before 8:30am for your child, please
contact Great Times before/after school care in our school hall.

● All students are required to be in correct uniform at all times, if you are unsure please check the
2023 School Uniform link

We will be continuing with our school Powhiri tomorrow in the school hall to welcome our new
students/whānau and sta�. You are most welcome to attend it will start at 10:15am

We thank you for your continued support.

Ngā mihi

Conifer Grove Board of Trustees & Tumuaki - Principal
Raj Dullabh

https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/after-school-care/
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/2023-School-Uniform-Link-to-Images.pdf

